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The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism 
Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam 
His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Ntyananda Pramashivam 
Head of KAILASA Nation 
 

Mabrika!  Mabrika! 

 

On behalf of the Santa Rosa First Peoples Community, I extend congratulations to you on your 41st Guru 

Purnima Celebrations. 

The struggle of your people is similar to that of the indigenous/First Peoples of our region, who endured 

grievous atrocities at the hands of the colonisers.  Their descendants are still seeking restitution at different 

levels, and rely heavily on the support given by the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous 

Peoples. 

As the legitimate representative of the Indigenous Peoples and their descendants of this twin-island State of 

Trinidad and Tobago, we can identify with your struggle.  We give you our assurance that our continued Prayers 

and best wishes for your success, are with you and your organization.  

We therefore urge you to take hope as the United Nations has acknowledged the persecution of the KAILASA 

global community, in this current world crisis, where strong leadership is essential. 

 

 
 
 
 


